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Dear parent / carer 

Please find below some important dates for the last few weeks of term, including 

plans for strike days.  

We know some of our families will be celebrating Eid week beginning 26th June 2023. 

Please ensure if you are requesting one day off for your child you let the Attendance 

Team know which day you are asking for.  

School Closure Days  

Monday 3rd July - Y6 only in school  

Wednesday 5th July - Y10 only in school  

Friday 7th July - Y10 only in school  

Friday 21st July – students leave for the summer at 12:25pm 

 

In September, Y7 & Y10 students will return on Wednesday 6th September 2023 and 

all year groups will be back on Thursday 7th September 2023. 

 

I will write to you again on the last week of term, reminding you of key dates and 

giving you further important information for our school. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Rachel Smith 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

If you need a translator to understand this please call the school on 01142439391 

" 01142439391إذا كنت بحاجة إلى مترجم لفهم ذلك ، يرجى الاتصال بالمدرسة  . 

Te tumenge kampola interpretos hoj te rozuminen feder ta vicinen pre kada cislos  01142439391 

 


